

December 11, 2003

David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Milisse J. N. Seguis

Center for Prevention Research

2365 Harrodsburg Road, Suite B100 Lexington, KY 40504-3381 (859) 257-5588 Fax: (859) 257-5592 www.uky.edu

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Center for Prevention Research, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,